CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH

- P.O. DRAWER 10682 RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
(561) 845-4180 FAX (561) 842-5105

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

To: GILES RHOADS, ASSISTANT EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Through: DEAN MEALY, PURCHASING MANAGER&/

From: REBECCA REED, BUYER

Date: DECEMBER 2, 2015

Subject: RECOMMENDATION: SPJ 51415 REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL OF LIME SLUDGE PERFORMED
BY PJ’S LAND CLEARING & EXCAVATING, INC.

Consistent with the City of Riviera Beach Code of Ordinance (Section 16.5-267), Purchasing
has obtained a piggyback contract for the removal and disposal of lime sludge services from the
City of Lake Worth’s Invitation for Bid (IFB) UT-WT-12-13-111. The City of Lake Worth awarded
the contract to PJ’s Land Clearing & Excavating, Inc. to provide the necessary services.

On March 25, 2015 the City of Lake Worth purchasing department was contacted by Riviera
Beach purchasing department in regards to piggybacking their Lime Sludge contract. On April
20, 2015, PJ’s agreed to the piggyback of the lime sludge agreement.

The Utility Special District Executive Director, was provided a copy of the bid tabulation, contract,
and approved resolution in response to Lake Worth's IFB UT-WT-12-13-111.

Accordingly, the Purchasing Department recommends the agreement be awarded to PJ’s Land
Clearing & Excavating, Inc. to provide the removal and disposal of lime sludge services for the
Utility Special District.

CC:

Louis Aurigemma, Executive Director

Giles Rhoads, Assistant Executive Director
Purchasing File
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